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….is produced by the Aviation 
Preservation Society of Scotland.   
 
APSS organises the volunteer assistance 
of its members to the Museum of Flight, 
and conducts some restoration work of 
its own at the Museum.  It has about 
120 members, of whom 30 are active at 
the museum. The APSS is registered in 
Scotland as a Charity, SC033307 
 
The APSS is independent of the Museum 
of Flight and this publication does not 
reflect the policies or opinion of the 
museum. Similarly, opinions expressed 
in Fortune Teller are not necessarily 
those of the Editor, or the Society.   
 
Comments, ideas, draft articles for 
publication, etc., are welcome and 
should be sent to the Editor at : 
 

Aviation Preservation Society of Scotland, 
c/o Museum of Flight, 
East Fortune Airfield,  
North Berwick, 
East Lothian, EH39 5LF 

 
Or  

 
fortuneteller@apss.org.uk 

 
APSS Membership enquiries should be 
made to the Membership Secretary at 
the above address. Our Web site is: 
 

www.apss.org.uk 
 

This journal is for private circulation and 
is not for sale. While care is taken 
concerning copyright and no rights are 
claimed by the APSS, if you have a 
concern please contact the Editor.  
 
Help and support from the Museum of 
Flight is gratefully acknowledged. 
 

Editorial Change 
 
When reading this magazine you may notice 
some changes, hopefully not too quickly. 
After Editing Fortune Teller since its inception 
Ian Beattie is finally resting from the task. 
 
Anyone who has tried this knows the effort 
involved in the process. It starts with 
sourcing articles and finishes with filling and 
posting envelopes, just in time to start the 
next issue.  
 
On behalf of the members I’d like to thank 
Ian for all his work over the years and hope 
we can persuade him to submit the 
occasional article in future. 

David Mackenzie
Editor


